
 
 
Enrollment Policy- TEACH Las Vegas 
 
The application window for each school year will begin October 1st of the prior school year.  All 
applications that are submitted between October 1st and noon Pacific time on November 15th will 
be included in the lottery to be held on the first business day after the November 15th  deadline.  If 
the number of applicants does not exceed the space available at the school, then each applicant will 
be enrolled.   
 
After the initial lottery, applicants will be enrolled as they are received for as long as space is 
available.  When space is no longer available, interested applicants will be put on a waitlist and will 
be invited to enroll as space becomes available in the appropriate grade level in the order that the 
application was received. The determination of available spaces is based on grade-specific seat 
capacity and the number of returning students. Siblings of students enrolled at TEACH Las Vegas 
will be given preference.  
 
If a lottery is held, the names of all students whose parent or legal guardian has completed an 
application will be  selected at random. The process will be video-recorded and the original lottery 
list will be printed and stored in the school’s office. Typically within three days, TEACH Las Vegas 
will notify via email or phone call the applicants that were selected to enroll through the lottery.  
 
 
 
 


